
 

 

 

 
The Board of Governors held a special meeting on Thursday, February 13, 2020. The following is a 
summary of proceedings at the meeting. 
 
PRESIDENTIAL SELECTION COMMITTEE  
Mr. Boyd, as Chair of the Presidential Selection Committee, provided an overview of the selection 
process that had been undertaken noting the consultation that had been done with various 
stakeholders during the summer of 2019 and the key steps followed by the Committee in the 
selection process which was guided by Odgers Berndtson.   
 
On recommendation of the Presidential Selection Committee, the Board approved Dr. Andrew 
Hakin’s appointment as President and Vice Chancellor of St. Francis Xavier University for a five year 
term commencing July 1, 2020. 
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